
December 12, 2011 

Mr. Paul W. Tyshchenko 
Principal Planner 
Pinelands Con1n1ission 
15 Springfield Road 
New Lisbon, NJ 08064 

' 
RE: Comprehensive Public Safety Tower Plan 

Dear Mr. Tyshchenko: 

Appendix D 
Executive Directofs "Report •··· 
April 27, 2012 

[n response to your request to address the need for new radio communications facilities, as 
detailed in the Comprehensive Public Safety Tower Plan dated November 3, 2011, and 
specifically addressing section 7:50-5.4(c)(l) of the CMP; V-COMM reviewed the findings 
of the New Jersey Office of Information Technology, summarized in their letter of December 12, 
2011, and confirms there is a demonstrated need for additional radio communications facilities 
in order to serve the communications needs of the local Public Safety agencies whose 
jurisdictions include the Pinelands areas. In the Comprehensive Public Safety Tower Plan, 
V-COMM demonstrated that the only way to provide adequate service to meet those local needs 
was to locate the new facilities within the Pineland areas. 

Should you have any questions, please call me at (609) 655-1200, ext. 323. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

David K. Stern 
Vice President 
V-COMM, L.L.C. 
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